STIC 10th ANNIVERSARY HIGHLIGHTS

2018

Moving Innovation Forward

In this fourth and final special edition STIC Innovation in Motion e-Newsletter
commemorating the STIC’s 10%" Anniversary, listen to the two most recent STIC
10t Anniversary podcast episodes, featuring interviews with Pennsylvania’s STIC
Co-Chairs. Additionally, read more about updates presented at the most recent
STIC Business Meeting and learn more about how PennDOT celebrated innovation
during its recent Innovation Awards Ceremony.

Why Collaboration? Moving Innovations Forward in Pennsylvania

Innovation through collaboration has been the STIC’s motto since it’s inception in
2012. Listen to PennDOT Secretary Yassmin Gramian and FHWA PA Division
Administrator Alicia Nolan discuss the importance of collaboration to move
transportation innovations forward in Pennsylvania and how the STIC plays a vital
role in helping to address current and future transportation challenges.



Click on the photos below to listen to the podcast episode.
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Moving Innovation Forward

Delivering Efficient Transportation Services for Pennsylvanians

STIC members convened in Hershey during the Associated Pennsylvania
Constructors Fall Seminar in November to learn about and discuss current
innovation developments, including updates on STIC and Every Day Counts (EDC)
innovations and initiatives, such as the Pennsylvania Safety Transportation and
Research Track (PennSTART), that received STIC Incentive Program funding. Read
more here.


https://youtu.be/8cyA2M3Qf1k
https://youtu.be/EfUIk-2xUfQ
https://www.penndot.pa.gov/PennDOTWay/Pages/Article.aspx?post=582
https://www.penndot.pa.gov/PennDOTWay/Pages/Article.aspx?post=582

Honoring PennDOT Employees for Innovation Excellence

The 2022 PennDOT Innovation Awards recognized PennDOT employees for their
time- and money-saving innovations during an in-person ceremony in Harrisburg
on Nov. 30. Some of the innovations included: implementing safety improvements
for employees as well as motorists, streamlining processes that save time and
money, repurposing parts for vehicle and equipment repairs, and implementing a
creative solution to aid municipalities facing costly bridge repairs and
replacements, among others. Read more here.
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Thank you for your continued support of the STIC and advancing innovations
across Pennsylvania. The STIC Management Team wishes you a happy, healthy and
prosperous New Year.


https://www.penndot.pa.gov/PennDOTWay/Pages/Article.aspx?post=583

For more information, please contact the STIC Team at penndotstic@pa.gov.
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